
GREENS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING 

APRIL 14, 2023  

MEETING CALL TO ORDER – CHAIR DAVID GARDNER CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 9:00 A.M. IN 

THE PRO SHOP.  

MEMBERS PRESENT- JO ANN BLAIR, KAREN KERBS, DAVID GARDNER, KELLY FENDLEY, LINDA FENDLEY, 

CLIFF PENICK, TONY HARMON, MARK TICINOVICH, AND BOARD LIAISON STAND IN FOR STEVE 

BURKETT, TONY HARMON.  

MINUTES REVIEWED- THE COMMITTEE REVIEWED THE MINUTE FOR MARCH 17, 2023. MOTION BY 

KAREN KERBS AND SECONDED BY KELLY FENDLEY TO APPROVE THE MINUTES AS READ. MOTION 

CARRIED. 

GENERAL MANAGER- BOD BILL LEWIS STOOD IN FOR KARIN SHULMAN. REPORTED THE POOL WILL 

OPEN ON MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND, ALSO LOOKING INTO RESTOCKING FERN LAKE WITH FISH. 

BOARD LIAISON- TONY HARMON NO COMMENT. 

GOLF MAINTENANCE- ANDREAS MONTEJANO GAVE HIS REPORT ON PMC PARKS, TRAILS, AND CAMP 

GROUND STORM CLEANUP.  

MIKE PIERCE GAVE HIS REPORT. 

PUT NITRO ON THE GREENS, FERTILIZING THE COURSE, BALL PARK AND LAMKIN PARK. HE WILL BE 

PURCHASING TWO NEW FAIRWAY MOWERS AND TRADE IN OLD ONES. A NEW BALL PICKER CART 

ARRIVES IN JUNE. THEIR WILL BE A SOD FARM INSTALLED BEHIND #7 GREEN. WILL DETHATCH THE 

APRONS AND PLANT BENT GRASS, WILL REPLACE THE SAND IN BUNKERS WITH STARK WHITE SAND 

AND NUMBERS 5-14 TEE BOXES WILL BE SODDED HALF AT A TIME. 

GOLF OPERATIONS – CODY ROSE REPORTED 106 ROUNDS OF GOLF PLAYED IN MARCH AND 16 SNOW 

DAYS CLOSED. THE TABLES AND CHAIRS ARE COMING FOR THE NEW PATIO. MARKING PAINT FOR THE 

HOLES FOR MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND TOURNAMENT WILL BE IN ALSO. 

OPEN DISSCUSION- CLIFF PENICK DISSCUSED A POSIBLE PRO AM TOURNAMENT FOR SEPTEMBER.  

AFTER THE MEETING A PMC MEMBER SUGESTED THE POSSIBILITY OF PUTTING A BAR TYPE RAIL 

AROUND THE NEW PATIO, TO BE DISSCUSED AT THE NEXT MEETING. HAVE THE RV STORAGE GATE 

REPAIRED.   MOTION BY KELLY FENDLEY, SECONDED BY CLIFF PENICK TO ADJOURN THE MEETING. THE 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 9:29 A.M. THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD IN THE PRO SHOP AT 9:00 A.M. 

ON MAY 5TH 2023. MINUTES BY LINDA FENDLEY 

 

 



 

 


